
From: Dawn Lund
To: Clerk
Cc: clund@ufsweb.com; Steve Christensen
Subject: Leland Dam Authority
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:17:04 AM

Hello,
 
I see on the agenda Mr. Culman is going to discuss lake levels.  I read prior meeting minutes that

states April 15th is the time the dam is raised, but I would like to confirm that is on track for this
year.  If he could confirm when the levels should be coming up that would be greatly appreciated.
  Both North and South ends are low.
 
I will be watching via YouTube.  Thank you in advance for the information. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dawn Lund
 
Dawn Lund
Vice-President
Utility Financial Solutions, LLC
(231)-218-9664
dlund@ufsweb.com
 
Webex Conference
https://ufsweb.my.webex.com/meet/dlund
Use your computer audio OR call in number 510-338-9438, Meeting access code 627-441-445
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